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Across

3 To reach the Promised 
Land, the Israelites 
still had to cross the 
waters of the ____ 
River (6)

4 Acronym for the 
process by which an 
unbaptized adult or an 
adult baptized in 
another ecclesial 
community prepares 
for full initiation into 
the Catholic Church 
(4)

7 These types of 
Baptisms have taken 
place from the 
Church’s earliest days 
(6)

8 The ____ garment of 
the neophytes “is a 
symbol of their new 
dignity" (5)

10 The newly baptized 
(8)

12 The priest or deacon 
imprints this mark on 
the forehead of the 
catechumen as a sign 
that he or she belongs 
to Christ (5)

15 The period of 
postbaptismal 
catechesis (10)

17 One of the names for 
Baptism is the 
washing of ____ and 
renewal of the Holy 
Spirit (12)

19 Jesus’ Baptism with 
water prefigured his 
Baptism in blood at 
his _____ on the 
Cross (5)

21 Liturgical rites that 
aid the elect in self-
examination and 
repentance (10)

22 The ____ symbolizes 
the light of Christ the 
newly baptized have 
received (6)

23 St. Justin Martyr 
called Baptism ____ 
“because those who 
receive this 
[catechetical] 
instruction are 
enlightened in their 
understanding” (13)

Down

1 From the Greek word 
baptizein, which 
means “to plunge or 
immerse” (7)

2 St. Augustine 
described Baptism as 
the Sacrament of ____ 
because by receiving 
it, you profess your 
faith in all the Church 
teaches. (5)

5 Jesus said, “Amen, 
amen, I say to you, no 
one can enter the 
kingdom of God 
without being born of 
____ and Spirit.” (5)

6 The human inclination 
toward sin, caused by 
Original Sin (13)

9 Perfumed oil 
consecrated by the 
bishop and used for 
anointing in the 
Sacraments of 
Baptism, 
Confirmation, and 
Holy Orders (6)

11 Baptism is ____, or 
anticipated, in the Old 
Testament (10)

12 Ordained ministers 
and laypeople who 
instruct others in 
Christian doctrine and 
for entry into the 
Church (10)

13 The ____ of 
catechumens is 
blessed by a bishop at 
the Chrism Mass and 
used to anoint those 
preparing for Baptism 
(3)

14 The three Sacrament 

of Christian ____ 
include Baptism, 
Confirmation, and 
Eucharist (10)

16 The Baptism of ____ 
recognizes salvation 
for catechumens who 
die a natural death 
prior to being 
baptized (6)

17 Baptism is the 
regeneration or ____ 
of a person by water 
and Spirit (7)

18 With God’s help, the 
Israelites crossed the 
____ where they 
continued on their 
journey to the 
Promised Land (3,3)

20 Catechumens are 
invited to sign their 
names in the Book of 
the ____ to show that 
they wish to receive 
the Sacraments of 
Christian Initiation at 
the Easter Vigil (5)


